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IMPORTANT ʹ Request "Home Address" Change  
 
The city or town listed under “Home Address” in your Student Self-Service account will be:  
 

¶ Listed next to your name in NBCC's 2024 digital graduation program as your “hometown”. 

¶ Read when your name is announced on stage during your graduation ceremony.  
 
Please verify that the home address listed in your Student Self-Service account is what you wish to be 
referenced during NBCC’s graduation celebrations. To update your “hometown” information, login to 
your Student Self-Service account no later than Friday, May 24, 2024.  
 
REMINDER ʹ Student Union Graduation Bursary  
  
The NBCC Student Union is offering up to 50 $250 graduation bursaries to deserving June 2024 
graduates. Graduates can self-nominate or be nominated by a fellow NBCC student or staff member. 
Learn more and complete the online bursary application form. Have questions? Email nbccsu@nbcc.ca 
for more information. Application deadline: Friday, June 7, 2024.  
 
New Venue ʹ Woodstock Graduation Ceremony   
 
If you haven’t heard, our Woodstock Graduation Ceremony is moving to the AYR Motor Centre (105 
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Congratulations to the Class of 2024! We look forward to celebrating with you in June.   
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Ann Drennan   
 
Vice President – Academic, Innovation and Student Affairs  
 


